
PROMOTING PROFESSIONAL LEARNING PROJECT
(NATIONAL PROFESSIONAL TEACHING STANDARDS)

The Australian Professional Teachers’ Association (APTA) and its member councils invite you to an 
information session about the Promoting Professional Learning Project in your state or territory. This is an 
Australian Institute for Teaching and School Leadership (AITSL) project.

The project will develop elaborations and exemplars for the National Professional Teaching Standards for 
Teachers for the 5 focus statements for Professional Engagement in the Proficient career stage. 

AITSL, APTA and APTA’s member councils seek the involvement of interested professional teaching 
associations and teachers in the project.

Information Sessions

Date Time State Location

7 July 2011 2.00 pm – 4.00 pm Victoria
Graduate House, 220 Leicester 
Street, Carlton

20 July 2011 4.00 pm – 6.00 pm Queensland
Queensland College of Teachers 
Building – Level 10 Sherwood House 
Sherwood Road, Toowong, Brisbane

21 July 2011 5.00 pm – 7.00 pm New South Wales

Professional Teachers’ Council NSW 
Conference Centre, Leichhardt
Cnr. Marion and Norton Streets (on 
site of Leichhardt Public School), 

26 July 2011 4.30 pm – 6.30 pm South Australia
Education Development Centre 
Milner Street, Hindmarsh

27 July 2011 4.00 pm – 6.00 pm Tasmania
Elizabeth College
256 Elizabeth Street, Hobart 

28 July 2011 4.30 pm – 6.30 pm
Australian Capital 
Territory

Australian Catholic University
Canberra Campus, 223 Antill Street 
(Signadou Building), Watson

28 July 2011 5.00 pm –7.00 pm Western Australia
Mount Lawley Senior High School
65 Woodsome Street, Mount 
Lawley

10 August 
2011

4.30 pm – 6.30 pm
Northern 
Territory

Billabong Room, Novotel Hotel, 
Esplanade, Darwin

If you would like to attend an information session please register online at www.apta.edu.au. 

Agenda 
1.	 The Australian Institute of Teaching and School Leadership
2.	 The National Professional Standards for Teachers
3.	 Project description
4.	 Participation - professional teaching associations and teachers
5.	 Expressions of Interest. 

If you would like to be part of this project and you are unable to attend one of the sessions please contact 
APTA by email (contactus@apta.edu.au).


